

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)





24th October 2018



Witches & Wizards Walk

Our annual fundraiser - The Witches and Wizards Walk, takes place this Thursday 25th October.

The children will be asked to dress up in fancy dress on that day and do a short walk, with their class, weather permitting. We ask families and friends to sponsor the children and we ask that the children do not go from door to door looking for sponsorship. The eldest child in each family was given a sponsorship card so that only 1 card per family is to be returned to the school. Money can be returned to the class teacher this week.

Early Start

Thursday 25th October: Witches and Wizards Walk.

Early Start Hallowe'en Concert When? Thursday 25th October

Morning Groups: 10.45-11:30 a.m. Afternoon Groups: 1.45-2:30 p.m. Hallowe'en concert will be held in the

classroom.



School Closures

Friday October 26th. The school will be closed for voting in the Presidential Election and Referendum.

Friday 26 th October to November 4th.

The school will be closed for Mid-term Hallowe'en holidays and election and School re-opens on Monday 5th November

We hope everyone has a happy & safe Halloween!

See you all on Monday 5th November.



Parent / Teacher Meetings

The parent/teacher meetings will be held Tuesday 13th November 3.10pm–5.40pm & Wednesday 14th November 2.40pm- 4:10pm Appointments will be sent out soon. We look forward to seeing you then.



C.L.O.V.E.R. Project: Children Learn on Very Early Reading.

Tuesday 20th November at 9:10 in the hall Why? You will receive a lovely pack of 2 books for your child to bring home. This project is supported & funded by the Dublin Library Service. Guest Speaker: Emma Edgeworth (Clondalkin Librarian) You will receive a reminder letter with more information early in November.



LIBRARY MEMBERSHIP

Why not visit the library over the mid-term break. There are lots of

activities going on for adults & children. Clondalkin Library is on Monastery Road. Tel: +353 1 4593315

We are lucky to have access to the mobile library again this year. 2nd class children returned their library book on Monday 22nd October and selected a new book.

"The greatest gift you can give your child is a love for books".

The Mobile Library is on Thursdays:

Kilmahuddrick Crescent 3pm-4pm Melrose Green 4pm-5pm Bawnogue Road 6pm-7pm (opposite the church) Cherrywood Crescent 7pm-8pm

Junior Infant Injections

The MMR injections will take place on Thursday 6th of December. For any queries you may talk to the Nurse or Doctor and not the class teacher.

Class Calendars

The photographs for the annual Class Calendar sale takes place on Wednesday October 24th in the P.E. hall.

The Parents' Association take the class photos. For those new to the school, this is where the children have their class photo taken and have it put into a calendar which can then be hung up all year. Many families like to gift the calendars at Christmas to family members. Thanks to the Parents' Association for organising this every year. A special thanks to our photographers Sam & Peter for their help. This calendar is a lovely present for loved ones near and far.

Order forms will be given out once calendars are printed later in November. You will have a chance to see the calendars before ordering.

First Communion Information for 2nd Classes



Do this in Memory Programme 2018

Sunday 25th November at 10.30 a.m.

is Feast of Christ the King Do this in Memory of Me Mass in Bawnogue Church of the Transfiguration. There was areally good turnout at the First Mass and we hope to see you all again

Home School Support

If you are concerned about a family situation that may be affecting your child please let us know. There is help available in our school. The



Home School Teacher Ms Mac Mahon is there to support you and this is confidential. The Home School office is beside Mr Traynor's office. We also have a very welcoming Parents' Room in the Pre-fabs for you to relax in and have a cup of tea/coffee.

Adult Classes

Would you like to start the week off on a good start note?

Why not drop in to the Parents' Room at 9.05 on a Monday morning for a good old sing song? Everyone will be singing all together so no pressure. It would be great if there are any musicians who are interested in coming along too to accompany the singers.

Starts Monday November 11th.

We hope to organise a walking group too. More about this at a later stage.

Knitting Drop in Classes. Every Thursday 9:15-11:00 All levels are welcome!Beginners-Advanced Scoil Nano Nagle Parents' Room Lots of ideas for Christmas gifts too!

We have a good turnout for our cookery classes with healthy menus and are good fun.

Thanks for all your suggestions. We will do our best to run these classes over the year. Please add a suggestion at any time to the suggestion box at the office.

Updated Contact Details

Please make Peggy (secretary) aware of any change of telephone number/address by filling out the yellow form available from Peggy at reception. This can be done at any stage during the year. It is very important that the school has correct contact details.

Attendance Calls

For attendance calls only please ring <u>087 1755308</u>. Leave child's <u>full name</u>, Christian name and surname <u>and class</u> <u>teacher's name</u>.

Lunch Forms

Please return lunch forms if you haven't done so already. Ms Mac Mahon has spare forms. The old lunch is now gone and children are getting their new lunch choice. Any queries ring Glanmore at 01 8976026.

